Festival Hydrc.

P.O. Box 397, Stratford, Ontario N5A 6T5

BY RESS

Ms. Christine Long, Registrar

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor, P.O. Box 2319

TORONTO, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Application for 2022 Rates — Festival Hydro Inc.

EB-2021-0024

Dear Ms. Long,

187 Erie Street, Stratford
Telephone: 519-271-4700
Toll-Free: 1-866-444-9370

Fax: 519-271-7204
www.festivalhydro.com

December 6, 2021

Festival Hydro is confirming that it has reviewed the draft decision and rate order related to Festival Hydro
Inc.’s 2022 Price Cap IR Application (EB-2021-0024) and have no further comment.

If you have any questions, please contact me at the number noted below or by email at

aconrad@festivalhydro.com.

Yours truly,
Festival Hydro Inc.

A %@m Conrad

A.Conrad, CPA, CA
CFO, Festival Hydro Inc.
Tel (519) 271-4700 x. 221
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